
August 28,  2020 
Horacio Oliveira 
415 People ST 
Corpus Christi, TX 

This letter is to inform you on the status of the metal canopy manufacturing and 
installation for 415 People St, Corpus Christi, TX.  

As we know, there has been a delay on the canopy as some of the components 
delivered were not the correct ones. The new material will arrive on Thursday 
September 3rd, 2020. We will then proceed to complete assembly and paint canopy 
with a black semi-gloss finish. This process should take about 3 business days. After this 
is completed, we will then proceed with installation which should take about 2 days on-
site. We are planning on start installation by Tuesday September 8th, 2020. And should 
be completed by Wednesday September 9th, 2020. 

We appreciate you patience on this matter and a looking forward to complete this 
project promptly. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jose A. Gonzalez

4942 OAKMONT DR. CORPUS CHRISTI TX, 78413




